
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lake, StevenSteven.Lake@admin.sc.gov

Date: 2/13/2017 11:10:15 AM
Subject: Re: SCEIS

​Steven, I also notice that these are my reports in SCEIS, and not our current employees.


February 2017 Dates/Task for All Employees
Date Event Name

2/6/2017 Date of BirthJASON BROWN
2/7/2017 Date of BirthEDGAR HARRISON WALKER
2/12/2017Date of BirthKAWARDRA T HIGHTOWER
2/15/2017Date of BirthGERALD P DICKINSON
2/17/2017Date of BirthCRYSTAL K STRONG
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​

I believe that Jessica handled the transition. Can you please confirm that all is right?

Whom should Lt. Governor Bryant see for his SCEIS information--log in, etc?

From: Lake, Steven 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 8:55 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: SCEIS 
 
Danny: I am sorry that I did not see your email on Friday afternoon. I had my son job shadowing me and I was taking him 
around to meet folks. Can you send me the best number to reach you and I will call this morning if that is convenient for 
you.
 
Thanks!
 
Steven Lake
 
Director, Office of Administrative Services

The South Carolina
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 460, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 737-3928 | (803) 319-8465 (cell)

The South Carolina Department of Administration (Admin) serves the citizens of South Carolina and agency partners by leading innovative 
efforts to provide secure, cost-effective, responsive and standardized services.
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 3:33 PM
 
To: Lake, Steven
 
Subject: SCEIS
 
​Steven, I have a question that's not urgent, but please call me when you get a chance. Thanks
 
Danny
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